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Monday  6 December  
PM Y5/6 Athletics Event at  the EA 
 
Tuesday 7 December 
PE for Class 2 The Hive 
Nativity dress rehearsal pm  
 
Wednesday 8 December 
Nativity Performance 2.00PM 
Mattersey Munchkins Playgroup (2pm) CANCELLED 
Generation Pound After School Club (3.15-4.15pm) 
CANCELLED 
 
Thursday 9 December 
Lunchtime Football Club with Kixx 
Whole school Kixx/PE in the afternoon 
 
Friday 10 December 
PE for Class 1 The Burrow 
Class 2 The Hive– Orienteering Course 
 
Future Dates: 
Monday 13 December: Whole School Panto Trip ‘Aladdin’ 
Tuesday 14 December: Christmas Jumper/Lunch Day inc Raffle Draw 
Wednesday 15 December– Singing at Lound Hall Care Home  
Thursday 16 December: Christmas Church Service  
Friday 17 December: Break up for Christmas holiday at 1pm 
Tuesday 4 January: Start of the Spring term 
Monday 10 January: PTFA AGM (all welcome) 
Friday 21 January : Bike ability for Y3/4 pupils  
Friday 11 February: Break up for the February half term  
Monday 21 February: Inset Day 
Friday 1 April: Break up for the Easter holiday 
Tuesday 19 April:  Start of the Summer term 
Monday 2 May: May Day Bank Holiday 
Friday 28 May: Break up for half term 
Thursday 3 June: Jubilee event  
Monday 6 June: Inset day 

Please don’t forget to regularly check  our website at www.mattersey.notts.sch.uk  
You can also sign up to an electronic version of this newsletter too! 

 

 

 
 We’re all getting into   
 the Christmas spirit at Mat  
 tersey, there are even a  
 couple of naughty elves  
 causing some festive mis 
 chief!   
 
Sending a big thank you to 
David and Christine Tomlin-

son (Joshua T’s grandparents) for donating a beautiful 
Christmas tree for our hall. The pupil leadership team 
had great fun decorating it and we’re so grateful for 
such a lovely gift. 
 
We are working hard and can’t wait to welcome you 
into school next week to see our performance of ’It’s a 
Nativity’. The performance starts at 2pm and there will 
be refreshments served by our PTFA—we’ll be selling 
raffle tickets then too! Please can we politely request 
that parents wear a face mask when coming into 
school and keep it on until seated for the performance. 
There will be no playgroup or after school club next 
Wednesday due to the nativity performance.  
 
On Monday we are taking Y5/6 to the Elizabethan 
Academy for Sports Hall athletics– just a reminder that 
those pupils going to the EA should come to school in 
PE Kit.  

  Our school mascots, Poppy    
  and Tulip have also been busy  
  sending in an advent calendar  
  for every pupil. Poppy and Tulip are    
  Valais black 
nosed sheep 

and have already visited the 
pupils this term. Special 
thanks to Scarlett and her 
family for organising the ad-
vent calendars for us– they 
made all the pupils smile!  

 
 

SHOW AND TELL 
We had another fabulous show and tell 
session today as Ethan brought in his new 
puppy Snoopy to visit. He was so cute and 
very well behaved. Thank you so much to 
Ethan’s mum for organising this for us.    
 

 

Mattersey Primary School PTFA  
 

Thank you so much to those parents who 
came to our PTFA meeting on Monday. We 

would like to advertise that the PTFA’s Annual 
General Meeting (AGM) will be held on  

Monday 10th January at 2:45pm. All welcome!  

Bike ability for Y3/4 pupils  
Just a heads up for parents of Y3/4 pupils. We have 
been offered a Bike ability course on 21st January to 
run at school. Pupils who want to take part would 
need to bring their own bike to school. The course for 
Y5/6 will be later on in the year.  



 


